27 October 2023

Read the latest edition of PCS Voice
online now

The latest issue of PCS Voice is online now and is full of news and information for
members in the DWP group.

From the editor
Hello there everyone, | hope that this issue of the Voice finds you well as we head
into the cold of winter. Read more

From the president
As | sit down to write this latest President’s column, we are entering a period of
huge significance for our union and you, the members in DWP. Read more

National Campaign

The results of the recent consultative ballot showed an overwhelming
endorsement for the NEC’s strategy for the next steps of the national campaign.
On a 47% turnout, 90.3% voted for the strategy. Read more

Staffing in RSD
Chaos is business as usual in Retirement Services Directorate. Read more

Inequalities in maternity and pregnancy

As we come towards the end of Black History Month, and we celebrate the
achievements of black women and men throughout history, we also reflect on the
current reality for black people in our society. Read more

Post-strike report

Following the targeted action taken by Glasgow Jobcentres in the first week of
May, branch reps have been busy trying to keep the momentum going. Read
more
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